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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Reading high-quality texts at the end of the school day has been proven to increase enthusiasm and 
positivity towards books and reading.  
 
 
As a result, Brooklands have been working hard to generate a brilliant list of 'End of Day Read Alouds'. 
These have been chosen to supplement guided reading lessons, introduce a range of new authors and 
highlight themes important to the children.  
 
 
It would be amazing to give every child in our school the opportunity to have these books read to them 
every day, so we have created an Amazon wish list for the school, which enables anyone who feels they 
can, to buy a book and have it delivered straight to school. The list details which year group each text is 
for. The list is below – any small contribution would be hugely appreciated.   
 
Brookland wishlist: https://amzn.eu/glaieo4 
 
Thank you!   
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Harrison 
Year 6 teacher and Reading Lead 
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